
Chapter Officer Leadership Training

C.   .L.T.

Conference Dates

COLT at Camp John Hope
Fort Valley

July 10-12, 2024

COLT at Georgia FFA/FCCLA Camp
Covington

August 9-10,2024

As you elect new officer teams and begin a transition into a new school year, please 
consider coming to one of Georgia FFA’s Chapter Officer Leadership Training (COLT) 
conferences. COLT conference is a premier opportunity to equip your student leaders with 
the skills and resources needed to serve your chapter. In 2024, the Georgia FFA will again 
offer two COLT conferences. Both conferences will prepare your students to work more 
closely as a team, stretch their comfort zone, plan for chapter events, and engage with 
other chapter officers from across the state.

If you have questions, feel free to contact Kylie Whitworth 
by phone at (706) 988-2033 or by email at kwhitworth@gaaged.org


